; THE FIRST SHIPPING CO., LTD, ( O e

Kobe, Japan

I 26th February, 1958,

Messrs, Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
KOBb.

Dear Sirs,

8,8 "NQSWAZ !!m !l"

Refering to your letter of 19th of this month, we are
planning to convert the above vessel's Engine which is at present
Reciprocating Engine with L.P. Turbine to newly made Diesel Engine
on this July when new engine will be completed, and at this time we
would like to have Special Survey, Tailshaft Survey and Boiler Survey
ete.

Accordingly we should be grateful if you would kindly agree
to extend the date of the above surveys duly arrive at the end of
April and May to July 1958,

Thanking you in advance for your kind acceptance with our
request to the matter,

Yours faithfully,

‘ -. THE FIRST SHIPPING CO., LTD.
H.Miyamoto, Manager of Technical Dept .
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